
From: jenne4@bellsouth.net [mailto:jenne4@bellsouth.net]  
Sent: Tuesday, November 11, 2008 4:10 PM 
To: Comments 
Subject: RIN #3064AD37 
 
These funds are critical in maintaining legal aid to the thousands of poor people who 
would not otherwise be able to get legal help.  Anything you can do to keep these funds is 
appreciated. 
  
Dorothy Thomas 
Legal Aid Client 
 


